FISH of New Fairfield Announces New Service in Partnership with Sherman FISH

To start off the new year, FISH of New Fairfield is proud to announce its partnership with Sherman FISH to loan out medical equipment without charge to New Fairfield or Sherman residents.  Sherman FISH has been providing this service to their residents for many years now and in November the offer was extended to FISH of New Fairfield.  We now share access to a small room full of equipment; this room was generously provided to FISH by the Sherman Public Works Department.  
We offer loans of the following types of medical equipment: 
Walkers with wheels, commodes, canes, rollators with seats, wheelchairs, transport wheelchairs, reachers, shower chairs without backs, shower chairs with backs, raised toilet seats, a raised toilet seat with handles, aluminum or wooden crutches, flex heel boots, tub safety bars, bed rails, walkers, tri-wheel walkers, knee scooters, rollator walkers with seat, bed pressure pads, arm aircast, boot aircast, leg aircast and 4 legged canes.  
In New Fairfield, the process to borrow required medical equipment is as follows:

·  Client emails their request to the FISH email (FishofNF@gmail.com) or calls the FISH 203-312-5627 phone number. 
· A FISH Scheduler picks up the request. 
· We then consult our FISH shared database to determine whether the equipment is available.
· We contact the client concerning availability and specific requirements. 
· The equipment is picked up in Sherman and delivered to the New Fairfield Senior Center. The client is then contacted to let them know it is ready to be picked up.  If pickup at the Senior Center is not feasible for the client, one of the New Fairfield FISH drivers will pick up the item at the Senior Center and deliver it to the home of the New Fairfield resident. 
· All clients will be asked to sign a liability waiver.  

FISH of New Fairfield is truly grateful to Sherman FISH for this opportunity to provide further service to our New Fairfield residents. We are both happy to announce that, provided we have the space for items, we will gladly accept donations of equipment (used or new) to enhance our inventory.  If you have an item to donate, please call the FISH number at 203-312-5627 and we will return your call to obtain further information.   


